
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  16 December 2020 

Date of response:    11 January 2021 

Access to Public Information request regarding fish landing statistics 

 

Request: 

Under the Code of Practice for Access to Public Information, I would please like to request 
for the previous years’ reports on our local fish landings. The only accessible statistics report 
on gov.gg/fishing is for 2017, and I would kindly like to ask if I could access any of the 
reports that date back to 2004, as stated are available upon request on the website. 
 
 
 
Response provided by Sea Fisheries: 

The requested reports are provided in the attached pdf documents.  

 

 


